
 
 
Potential Weather Impact of Tropical Storm Hilary 
August 18, 2023 
 
Hello SVUSD Community, 
 
We are closely monitoring the weather and any possible impact Tropical Storm Hilary may have 
on our area. We anticipate that we will experience significant rainfall and wind beginning 
Sunday through early next week.  
 
The safety of our students and staff remains our top priority. At this time, there is no indication 
that potential weather will impact the safety of students and staff at our schools. School will be 
in session on Monday, August 21, 2023. We will continue to closely monitor the weather 
throughout the weekend and stay in contact with local and state agencies.  
 
On a final note, we encourage you to leave for school a little earlier than usual on Monday in 
anticipation of longer drop-off lines.  
 
We look forward to a wonderful second week of school! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wendie Hauschild 
Director of Communications and Administrative Services 
Saddleback Valley Unified School District 
 
 


